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We are hoping to reach new heights 
in 2017 
The band is aiming for new heights this year, by promoting the band a bit 
more than in the past, we are using local free publications to attract new 
players to come and join the band to strengthen its ranks.  Also the band 
has just purchased two sail banners to use whilst playing outside.  There are 
three concerts planned for 2017 starting in the Salvation Army hall in 
Shirley with a concert titled 'Aspects of Brass'.  All our concert details can 
be found on our website on a new page designated to our concerts, all the 
information you need will be found there. 

Player under the spotlight 
Band Publicity Officer, David Lawson has recently changed 
instrument from Solo Cornet to Eb Bass, not only does it help the 
band by balancing the sound, but it helps David as he has felt like 
a change of instrument, having played cornet for 40 years. 
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A Warm welcome to you all, especially  
those that have recently joined our 
mailing list, our newsletters are sent out 
quarterly.  

If you want more regular news, then sign 
up to 'Email Alerts' on the website, to stay 
in touch with the Band. 

www.jubileebrass.org.uk 

LATEST NEWS BLOWING YOUR WAY

Follow us 
Saturday 1st April, Aspects of Brass 
Concert 

Sunday 23rd April, Anzac Day, Brockenhurst 
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Praesent integer leo orci 
aliquam, nibh a. Diam 
nobis, erat natoque integer 
fringilla viverra. Fermentu 
pede fringilla urna semper, 
pede quam scelerisque et 
enim in commodo, dictum 
a consequatur arcu. Praes 
integer leo orci aliquam. 
Arcu tortor quis potenti 
vel, dui orci a dignissim, 
aliquam urna hendrerit orci 
wisi nec amet.


